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The two-day workshop titled “Preparation for Competitive Exams” was successfully 

conducted at Bajaj College of Science, Wardha. The workshop aimed to guide students 

for competitive exams such as NET, SET, GATE, IIT-JAM, BARC, and TIFR, 

providing them with insights and strategies for effective preparation. 

 

Day 1: Common Session and Subject-Wise Parallel Sessions 

The program commenced at 11:00 am with a common talk delivered by all the expert 

resource persons. The session included informative presentations and discussions that 

lasted until 1:30 pm. During this session, experts shared their experiences, insights on 

the examination patterns, strategies for preparation, and motivational talks to inspire 

students. 

After the lunch break, which was from 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm, the workshop continued 

with subject-wise parallel sessions. These sessions allowed students to engage in 

detailed discussions with experts in their respective subjects. The following resource 

persons conducted the sessions for their respective disciplines: 

Chemical Science: Mr. Sohan Thakur 

Life Science: Mr. Lalji Kannoujiya 

Mathematical Science: Mr. Souvik Chaudhury 

 

Day 2: Subject-Wise Parallel Sessions 

On the second day, the workshop continued with subject-wise parallel sessions, which 

were dedicated solely to in-depth training and doubt-clearing for the students. The 

resource persons provided personalized guidance, addressed individual queries, and 

shared essential resources to help students excel in their preparations for competitive 

exams. 

The workshop received an enthusiastic response from the participants, who expressed 

appreciation for the valuable guidance and insights provided by the experts. It was a 



fruitful experience that helped students understand the requirements of competitive 

exams and motivated them to prepare effectively. 

The organizing team would like to extend their gratitude to all the resource persons for 

their valuable contributions, as well as the participants for their active involvement in 

making this workshop a great success.  

All together more than 130 students attended the workshop. The sessions were highly 

informative and educative to the aspiring students. The students raised a variety of 

questions to the speaker to which they answered with unwavering enthusiasm. 

Programme was concluded with the vote of thanks delivered by the Dr. V. J. Sharma. 

 

  
 

  



 
 

 

 
 


